
                              

October 30, 2013

Via E-Mail
Ave 64 Coalition 
c/o Pilar Reynaldo maripilim@gmail.com 

Re: WPRA Support for Avenue 64 Coalition’s efforts to improve safety along 
Avenue 64

The West Pasadena Residents’ Association unanimously approved a motion 
supporting the Avenue 64 Neighborhood Coalition’s proposal to improve safety along 
Avenue 64 in the Garvanza neighborhood. 

This is a safety issue that must be addressed. Speeding and illegal vehicle 
maneuvers such as passing in the median and in the parking lane are well 
documented. There have been 6 deaths in last 15 years along this  ¾-mile stretch of 
road.

We urge you to support the Avenue 64 Coalition in securing consensus and funding 
from both the City of Los Angeles and the City of Pasadena to implement solutions 
addressing the safety concerns along Avenue 64 from La Loma Road in Pasadena to 
Meridian Avenue in Los Angeles.

 
Thank you.

________________________ 
William Urban 
WPRA President
West Pasadena Residents’ Association represents 
about 5,000 households in Western Pasadena

cc:  Steve Madison smadison@cityofpasadena.net
  WPRA Board Members board.wpra@wpra.net 
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